
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

WELCOME TO FOUNDATION 2 

 Over the past 2 weeks we have enjoyed welcoming both our brand new and returning pupils into 

Foundation 2. We have been extremely proud of the way that all children have taken the transition 

into F2 in their stride, adapting to new rules and routines and being kind and supportive of one and 

other. The children are doing especially well with understanding the need for regular hand washing 

and following systems we have put in place to ensure that resources are used as safely as possible 

under the current government guidelines; allowing us to continue to provide a wide range of fun and 

exciting learning opportunities during both carpet learning time and play within the indoor and 

outdoor learning environments.  

 During the first half term I would usually hold a meeting to discuss reading and home learning 

however due to Covid restrictions we will be unable to do this. Therefore, at the end of September I 

will be sending home some information linked to this along with a short video via Seesaw of myself 

explaining some key points and expectations for supporting reading and learning at home. We would 

also usually invite you all in for a ‘Stay and Play’ session, again we are currently unable to hold these 

types of sessions but hope to at some point in the school year.  

 We will start PE the week beginning the 21st September. PE sessions will take place every Monday 

morning therefore children should come to school in their kits/ suitable clothing and footwear every 

Monday. 

 Throughout the year you will receive termly leaflets outlining our focus for different areas of 

learning. Please take the time to read these as it will help you to support your child’s learning and 

development alongside school at home.  

 If you have any questions, queries or concerns please remember that our door is always open and we 

are always here to offer help and support as needed. We look forward to the school year ahead. 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 

Mrs Jones and The Foundation 2 Team 

  



 

 

 

  


